
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SACEP in collaboration with UN Environment is in the process of preparation of a Regional Marine 

Litter Action Plan for South Asian Seas Region. A Regional Consultant will be appointed for this 

purpose during the project period. Eligible and interested are requested to apply for the 

consultancy. The TOR of the Regional Consultant could be requested from 

pulakesh.mondal@sacep.org. The last date for submission of CV is 30th September, 2017. 
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